

November 6, 2023

RE: Provider Departure

Dear Valued Patient

We would like to notify you that Dr. Tim Newton is leaving our Practice. His last day is December 28, 2023.

If you have a future appointment with Dr. Newton after this date, someone from our office will reach out to coordinate care. The Practice has several adult and pediatric providers that would welcome the opportunity to continue your care.

Adult Providers:

PA Lucas Wangerin – Pulsar NP Marty Musni – Pulsar NP Peter Brock – Weber

Pediatric Providers: PA Marissa Bailey - Weber PPCNP Jennifer McBrayer - Weber John Kim, MD - Weber

We encourage you to establish care with another provider within 30 days of this notice to ensure continuity of care (prescriptions, referrals, etc.). We are happy to provide copies of medical records if you elect another community provider.

Thank you for your continued trust in Matthews-Vu for your healthcare needs.

Matthews-Vu Medical Group 719-632-4455 www.matthews-vu.com